AU wraps up competition at ECAC indoor track and field championships
3/07/10

NORTHAMPTON, MA -- The ECAC indoor track and field championships concluded Saturday. The Alfred
University men's team placed 35th in the two-day meet, while the AU women finished with no team score.The
championships were held Friday and Saturday at Smith College in Northampton, MA. The AU men finished with six
points, earned by senior Lee Consolo (Pleasantville, NY/Pleasantville) with his third-place finish in the 500-meter run
(1:07.25). Senior Matt Phillips (Kinderhook, NY/Ichabod Crane) finished 10th in the 500 meters (1:08.31), and
sophomore Rich Scott (Eden, NY/Eden) was 17th in the 400-meter dash (51.26). The team of Consolo,
Phillips,freshman Jeremy Weaver (Lancaster, PA/Lancaster Catholic) and Scott finished 11th in the 4X400-meter relay
(3:28.36).



